May 25, 2023

Supervisory Body

United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change (UNFCCC)
By Email: Supervisory-Body@unfccc.int

RE: Input to SBO05 2022 Annotated Agenda and Related Annexes

Dear Supervisory Body:

Thank you for your continuing efforts to ensure that the UNFCCC considers carbon dioxide
removal (CDR) as an essential component for a just energy transition and to limit warming to 1.5
°C. Carboniferous appreciates your invitation to respond to the call for input that you issued.
Specifically, we would like to share some thoughts here in response to the Information Note
entitled “Removal activities under the Article 6.4 mechanism” A6.4-SB005-AA-AQ9 version
0.40).

Please make the language around carbon dioxide removal technology agnostic while still valuing
greater than 200 year permanence.

We would be pleased to discuss this further with the Supervisory Body, and very much
appreciate your continuing work to achieve a safe, just, and equitable climate future, as well as
the opportunity to submit this input for your consideration.

Sincerely,

D. Fean

Drew Felker
CEO Carboniferous



